
 

 

 
 

19th June 2025 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Sports Day – Tuesday 15th July 2025 
 
I am pleased to announce that the Brookfield Community School’s sports day for all students from 
Years 7-9 will take place on Tuesday 15th July 2025. 
 
Once again, sports day will be run as a House competition allowing all students at Brookfield to 
represent and compete for their House. 
 
The timings of the school day will remain the same and students will have their usual break and 
lunchtime.  Please note that lunchtime will be ten minutes shorter than normal so there will be a 
reduced service at the canteen.  Students may want to bring their own packed lunch on sports day 
if you feel this would be an issue.   
 
All students in Years 7-9 are expected to arrive in school dressed in their full Brookfield PE kit 
including red polo shirt, blue shorts and red socks.  If students wish to wear additional Brookfield 
PE kit such as the blue tracksuit or training top, then they can.  I would also advise students to 
bring a full water bottle, waterproofs, sunhat and sun-lotion to be prepared for all eventualities.  
We will also enforce our usual expectations for practical PE lessons such as hair tied back, suitable 
footwear and no jewellery to be worn.    
 
During periods 1, 2 and 3 on sports day, we will be running a games based House competition.  All 
students in Year 7 will participate in a scatter ball competition, those in Year 8 will participate in a 
cricket competition, those in Year 9 will participate in a rounders competition.  In the afternoon, 
students will get the opportunity to represent their House in an athletics competition. 
 
I do hope that all students are excited and looking forward to this event as much as we are. 
 
If you have any questions regarding sports day, please do not hesitate to contact me on the 
telephone number above or via email to d.thompson@brookfieldcs.org.uk.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
D Thompson 
 
Mr D Thompson 
Head of PE 
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